
   

      
 

                                                                 
 
 

14263 Calhoun Road, Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
360-466-4443  

 
     

March 31, 2025 

 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

 

VIA E-FILING 

 

 

RE: New Service Connection and Meter Installation-  Parcel 32041200300400 Stanwood, WA 98223 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

 

Attached for filing is the above referenced connection between Tatoosh Water Company and Thierry and Sarah 

Pinguet.  The agreement is for the installation of the new service connection by Tatoosh Water Company to 

service one ERU. Tatoosh Water Company will obtain ownership and operation of the meter and related 

operating equipment and appurtenances.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter If there are any question, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patty Childers 

Tatoosh Water Company 

14263 Calhoun Road 

Mount Vernon, WA 98273 

360-466-4443 x204 
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